
 

 

 

 

PRESS NOTE 

 

 
Treviso, 5 August 2020 - Edizione S.r.l. acknowledges the decisions taken 
yesterday by the Board of Directors of Atlantia S.p.A. regarding the exit of 
Autostrade per l’Italia S.p.A. (ASPI) from the perimeter of Atlantia group, at 
market conditions and in compliance with the rights of all shareholders and 
stakeholders of the company. 

Edizione S.r.l. declares to agree with the proposed operations and that the 
share in ASPI attributable to Edizione after the possible demerger will not be 
considered strategic and will therefore be put up for sale at market conditions 
within 18 months from the possible effective date of the demerger and listing 
of ASPI. 
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